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Sewer Improvement - New Construction

Water and Sewer transfer : $ 85,000.00

Hunting and Fishing

Dept. of Conservation . $ 160.00

Unfinished Buéiness

The Mayor appointed Vicki Cougill to the ambulance board. Motion was made by
Stewart, seconded by Little to accept this appointment. Voice vote carried
unanimously.

C0ld Business

The Police Committee is still taking a look at the parking on streets in Georgene
Acres. '

Jeff Kruse inquired as to when the culvert on the Hughes street is going to cut off
to the city property. Street and alley to see that this is done.

New Business

All board members will be asked 9 work at the Brighton Picnic, June 28-29.

Wittman suggested trying to get more pay phones available in town. He is to find
out about getting them.

Wittman to check on getting a dusk to dawn light put at the park by the concession
stand. Motion was made by Stewart, seconded by Little for him to take care of
this. Roll call vote carried unanimously.

Little reported that repairs need to be done at the tennis court. Replace bench,
oil road and fence needs repaired. Park committee to take a look at this and
report at next meeting.

Problems - None

Adjournment - Motion was made by Little, seconded by Stewart to adjourn. Meeting

adjourned at 9:06 p.m.
.‘.jl//';&x/w/ Vé‘“‘nﬂ/

Village Clerk

June 24, 1985
Brighton, Illinois

The Village Board of Trustees met for a Special Meeting on June 24, 1985,
Meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Mayor Farmer.

Purpose of this meeting: Hearing on the Proposed Annual Budget for 1985-86 and
Proposed Federal revenue Sharing Budget for 1985-1986.

Roll Call
Present: Little - Shank - Stewart - Davis - Wittman - Oertel
Absent: None
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Visitors - Charles Isringhausen, Jim Bauman, Otto and Brenda Nurnberger, Walter
AhTemeyer, Luella Cravens, Barney Bock, Dave Carter and Butch Scheffel.

Tom Wittman read the proposed annual budget for the Village and Water and Sewer
Department. The Mayor asked visitors and board members for discussion. There
being no discussion, motion was made by Stewart, seconded by QOertel to accept the
budget for the 1985-86 fiscal year. Roll call vote carried unanimously.

Tom Wittman read the proposed Revenue Sharing budget for the 1985-86 year.

Recreation & Parks - $ 5,417.00
Library 1.083.00
Police 13,001.00
Sidewalks 2,167.00
Streets 14,446.00

The Mayor asked for comments from all visitors. W. Ahlemeyer presented a petition
requesting the money designated for streets be put into the park fund. He said the
city receives money from several sources for the streets and the park depends
mainly on the money received from Revenue Sharing and there are a lot of things
that need developing in the park. All of the visitors present expressed their
feelings on the needs of the park and requested that the money be used for that.

Davis left the meeting at 8:20 p.m.

Luella CraVens, representing the Library, thanked the Village Board for the money
for the Library.

Motion was made by Little to stricken the money from the streets and put it into
the parks and recreation. Oertel seconded the motion. Roll call vote carried
unanimously.

Recreation & Parks 55% $ 19,863.00
Library 3% 1,083.00
Police 36% 13,001.00
Sidewalks 6% 2,167.00

$ 36,114.00

Motion was made by Little, seconded by Oertel to adjourn the public hearing.
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. '
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Village Clerk

July 1, 1985
Brighton, Illinois

The Village Board of Trustees met in regular session on July 1, 1985, Meeting
was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor Farmer.

Roll Call
Present: Little - Shank - Stewart - Davis - Wittman - Oertel
Absent: None

Minutes of the June 3, 1985 and June 24,1985 meetings were approved as presented.
Motion was made by Little, seconded by Oertel to accept the minutes. Voice vote
carried unanimously.

o



